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Thank you for the opportunity to submit to the NSW Government Federal Financial 

Relations Review (FFRR). Infrastructure Australia appreciates the opportunity to 

draw attention to our previous work, which is relevant to the FFRR's Terms of 

Reference. 

As you will be aware, Infrastructure Australia is the nation's independent 

infrastructure advisor. We provide research and advice to governments, industry 

and the community on infrastructure investments and reforms that will benefit all 

Australians. 

The Australian Infrastructure Audit released in August 2019 examines the major 

challenges and opportunities facing Australia's infrastructure over the next 15 

years and beyond. The 2019 Audit covers transport, energy, water, 

telecommunications and social infrastructure. 

We have presented our findings in terms that matter to users, by focusing on 

outcomes for them. Our hope is that this enhanced focus on users, and the role 

infrastructure can play in improving their quality of life will drive better decisions 

that are rooted in the long-term interests of Australians. 

The Audit considers industry capacity, capability and efficiency, including funding 

and financing of infrastructure. It found that Australia's size and varied population 

density create funding challenges, and that there is a need for increased capital 

and maintenance investment across many sectors. 
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We would welcome the opportunity to further expand on the challenges and 

opportunities identified in the Australian Infrastructure Audit 2019, the reforms 

identified by the Australian Infrastructure Plan 2016 and the Making Reform Happen 

paper. We have included copies of these reports for your consideration. 

Should you wish to discuss this submission further, please contact Infrastructure 

Australia's Executive Director.

Regards 

Romilly Madew AO 

CEO 
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